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Subject: FW: Enchanted Resorts EIR

From: Stephanie Duff-Ericksen [mailto:sdericksen@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 11:24 AM
To: Erik Lundquist; Michael Dunsford; jiingles@ci.calistoga.ca.us; Gary Kraus; Chris Canning; Karen Slusser

Cc: ER@gmail.com
Subject: Enchanted Resorts EIR

This email is to ask you to vote to approve the EIR for Enchanted Resorts tonight. This is a wonderful
development, a gift to the City of Calistoga. ER has labored long and diligently to meet all of the many
demands and requirements asked of them, and to assuage to a huge extent the constant complaints of
a few, but very vocal citizens, some of them with only narrow self-interest in mind.

Calistoga needs this project to go forward, and I urge you to not only vote to approve the EIR but to
embrace and help ER succeed. They have worked too many years for us to let this slip away now. Do
we want Calistoga to be known as the town where developers aren't welcome? We need them, more
than ever.

Stephanie Duff-Ericksen

cell: 707/758-8949
sdericksen @gmail



